
 
 
 

 

 

 

Construction activities for the Jubilee Project are progressing well and on 

schedule. A significant milestone was completed in the last week of May with 

the pouring of the foundation for the Recreation Center. Steel columns and 

beams are being fabricated now. Construction activities will now focus on 

bringing utilities to the Jubilee Hall and the Recreation Center. 

Please continue to support the project financially through new donations and 

by paying off your pledges. Also, please participate in the personal loan 

initiative which would help us in reducing the loan amount that we have to  

borrow from the bank at high interest rate. Above all, please remember the 

project in your daily prayers.  

 


